R-Rated Movie Permission Slip

During the course of this school year at TCHS, we may choose to use films as learning tools.
Some of the films we will be showing may be R-rated, although they will be appropriate and
relevant to the learning process.

All movies shown will have a follow-up assignment and a discussion.

If you DO NOT want your child to view R-rated movies, please indicate this by circling
‘DO NOT GIVE'.

| GIVE / DO NOT GIVE my permission for

(Parent’s name) (Circle One) (Name of student)
to watch R-rated movies in class at the Tonasket Choice High School.

(Parent Signature) Date



